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 January 11, 2019 
 
Dear Community Members and Friends of the Fifth Episcopal District: 
 
The members of the Fifth Episcopal District Lay Organization are truly honored to serve as your host 
of the 36th Biennial Session of the Connectional Lay Organization - African Methodist Episcopal 
Church (AME). The AME Church is made up of 20 Episcopal Districts across the world; and 
members/delegates will be gathering in the beautiful city of Bellevue, Washington June 30th – July 
4th, celebrating the rich legacy and tradition of African Methodism - offering our love and service to 
the Pacific Northwest Community. Our District President, Brother Simeon P. Rhoden, District 
Officers, and Members of the Fifth Episcopal District are eagerly preparing for your visit to the 
Pacific Northwest! 
 
With this being said, we seek your support and your contribution towards purchasing a virtual ad.   
Your advertisement will be featured during the entire Biennial Meeting - Hyatt Regency Hotel, 
Bellevue, WA.  The opening day begins June 30th and your advertisement will run throughout the 
session/meeting spaces through July 4th.  You will also receive a souvenir disk observing and 
celebrating your support towards this prestigious event.  We are sincerely prayerful that you will be 
part of this commemoration.    
 
Enclosed is a Souvenir Advertising Agreement which can be found online at www.fifthdistrictlay.org   
which provides the ad format guidelines, pricing and other information to assist you in choosing your 
level of participation. We trust that it will be at a level that exemplifies God's never-ending blessings 
to you. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this publication, please feel free to contact Sister Roxanne 
Buchanan, Scrolling / Souvenir Journal Chairperson at (206) 853-9778, by email – 
36Biennial2019PR@gmail.com  
 
  
In His Spirit, 
2019 Biennial Advertisement Team 
Sister Roxanne Buchanan — Souvenir Chairperson  
Cc. Brother Simeon Rhoden, President 


